Warrant Advisory Committee

Votes of Special Town Meeting Public Hearing
April 30, 2018

Salisbury Town Hall

5 Beach Rd, Salisbury MA

7:00 PM

Members present: John Moak, Ron Guilmette, Kevin Henderson, Susan Bartlett,Tom Pease and Tom
Treat

In attendance: Neil Harrington, Karen Snow,Chuck Takesian, Wilma MacDonald,Jerry Klima, Amy White,
Patrick Hamel, Jeff Shondy and Liberty Street residents

Article 1- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed 3-2. Moak and
Guilmette opposed.Members recognized the need to continue to build the Stabilization Fund.
Article 2- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Guilmette. Motion passed unamimously.
Members recognized the need to build the OPEB Trust Fund.
Article 3- Motion to approve, Guilmette, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund the OPEB Trust Fund from the Sewer Enterprise Fund.
Article 4- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund the Compensated Absences Reserve Fund.
Article 5- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund the Compensated Absenses Reserve Fund from the Sewer
Enterprise Fund.
Article 6-Motion to approve, Guilmette, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to eliminate a deficit in the Flood Maps Grant Fund.
Article 7- Motion to approve, Guilmette, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund a conditions assessment for the buildings.
Article 8- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to upgrade the Hilton Center phone system.
Article 9- Motion to approve, Guilmette, second made by Henderson. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to investigate residents concerns.
Article 10- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund a mini pumper truck for SFD.
Article 11- Motion to approve,Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund a new cruiser for SPD
Article 12- Motion to approve,Pease, second made by Guilmette. Motion passed unanimously.
Members support the purchase of the Town streetlights and conversion to LED.
Article 13- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.



Members support the next phase of the Town's Rail Trail project.

Article 14- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed uanimously.
Members support funding the remaining improvements to Broadway Mall.

Article 15- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members support funding necessary repairs to the former Memorial School.

Article 16- Motion to approve, Guilmette, second made by Pease. Motion passed 4-1. Henderson
opposed. Members support funding a study for the Town's share of coastal erosion solutions.
Article 17- Moton to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund the replacement of gate vaives.

Article 18- Moton to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognize the need to fund the replacement of water hydrants.

Article 19- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund the replacement of water valves.

Article 20- Motion to approve, Henderson, second made by Pease. Motion passed unanimously.
Members recognized the need to fund an inspection of the Batt Hill water tank.

Susan Bartlett,
Secretary




